
Wilentz Serves as Bond Counsel to The Board of Education of the 
Borough of Montvale

02/09/22

A Wilentz public finance team led by Lisa Gorab and Tony Solimine served as bond counsel to The Board of 
Education of the Borough of Montvale in connection with the successful December 14, 2021 referendum and 
the subsequent issuance of $29,414,000 School Bonds, dated February 9, 2022.  The bond proceeds are 
being used to finance various improvements, alterations, renovations, upgrades and additions at Fieldstone 
Middle School and at Memorial Elementary School.
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